
 

 

What is happening at NLSA? 
 

Salary wage demand 2021 

Members are aware that salary wage negotiations are in the process of commencing and the PSA draft 

wage demand was recently circulated via our structures at NLSA for members to input. 

 

The response was at best minimal and members are therefore given a final opportunity to input on the 

document as attached. Members are requested to provide their final inputs by 23 April 2021 to the Chief 

Negotiator at NLSA, Janta Shortie at janta.shortie@psa.co.za or to the following shop stewards’ attention: 

 

• Elizabeth Motsologi at Elizabeth.Motsologi@nlsa.ac.za;  

• Laddy Mckechnie at Laddy.Mckechnie@nlsa.ac.za;  

• Leonard Benjamin at Leonard.Benjamin@ac.za; and 

• Richard Nkadimeng at Richard.Nkadimeng@ac.za  

 

Members will be updated on developments. 
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